
From: Grimley, Andrew
To: Berry, Jon
Cc: Boole, Richard (SHBK); Hammond, Sue; Norfolk Vanguard
Subject: RE: Norfolk Vanguard Project – EN010079
Date: 29 May 2019 16:00:08

Good afternoon
I refer to the request FQ 4.3 on page 11 of the planning inspectorate examination of the Norfolk
Vanguard Off-shore Wind Farm application  Deadline 8  to review the noise mitigation measures 
described in Norfolk Vanguard document  Technical Note Responding to Norfolk County
Council’s Request for Trenchless Crossings of the A1067 and B1149 AS-047, and would confirm
that we have no objections or comments to make subject to the enhanced noise mitigation
measures described in the report being implemented during the proposed works.
 
With thanks
Andrew Grimley| Team Leader Environmental Protection| Breckland Council
Office: 01362 656870| DDI: 01362 656241
www.breckland.gov.uk
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